
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: September 11, 2023 

SUBJECT:      Authorize the purchase of 40 Lifepak CR2 Automatic External 
Defibrillators (AED) from Stryker Medical to replace the units in all 
city facilities that are at end of life for $94,686.   

PRESENTER: David Rainwater, Assistant Fire Chief 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
Authorize the purchase of 40 Lifepak CR2 Automatic External Defibrillators (AED) from 
Stryker Medical to replace the units in all city facilities that are at end of life for $94,686. 
The quoted amount also reflects a trade-in credit for currently owned AED’s that will  
reduce the overall purchase price to $89,869.60 which will put this purchase within  
budget.   
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
The North Richland Hills Fire Department is replacing the Automatic External 
Defibrillators located within all of the city facilities.  The current units have reached their 
end of life and must be replaced.  The proposed replacements are the Lifepak CR2 AED’s 
which are compatible with the existing cardiac monitors and equipment carried by the fire 
department.  These devices are a critical life-saving step in the chain of survival for 
cardiac arrest victims. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
Authorize the purchase of 40 Lifepak CR2 Automatic External Defibrillators (AED) from 
Stryker Medical to replace the units in all city facilities that are at end of life for $94,686. 
 


